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Chairmans Report 2019 

Gosh this year has gone by so fast. Our AGM and Awards Night are upon us once again. We hope a lot 

more of you will attend our Awards Dinner. We normally have lot of laughs and as we are changing the 

format slightly this year we hope to have a lot more. 

Registry and Membership have done well this year. Numbers are up on 2018. Here’s hoping we can keep 

that going into 2020. 

I would like to point out to all of our Members that the people that hold positions on the B.o.D ARE 

VOLUNTEERS. We do not get paid to do this and we also have a life outside of Catz Inc. So if you send 

anything to any of us to be done, PLEASE be patient. It will get done for you as soon as possible. 

Catz Inc have been able to share Judges from different parts of the World with other Clubs this year. We 

will be looking at doing the same again for 2020. 

Sponsors need to be thanked so a huge thank you to Hannah Grant and Titian Containers. Hannah does a 

great job of getting the container to where it’s meant to be. So thank you heaps Hannah.                                                                                                             

Also to Mars for their donations throughout the year. Thank you Kim.  

Our next Show Seasons starts on the 29th March 2020 and again all our shows will be held at Kumeu except 

for Karnak {& Nine Lives} which will be held at Hamilton Gardens Pavilion. This is due to being unable to 

find and hire halls that are in our budget and available.  

The show dates for 2020 are already on the website so please check them out and mark them in your diary.  

Once again I would like to thank the same few people who turn out to help set up our shows and then stay 

to take it all down again. It would be good if we can have a few more of you to stay after the show to help. 

We have some Members who are ill again this year. Our thoughts are with you. 

I want to thank our doorman Stuart Durham for being there at the door every show.  

Breeding season is upon us again. Good luck to all. Hope to see some lovely babies on the bench next year. 

I look forward to catching up with you at our Dinner. If not there then next year and I wish you all a safe 

and happy Christmas & New Year. 

 


